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for TIES

Dear parents,

As many of you know, the TIES Campus is getting some MAJOR
upgrades. In preparation for construction, and to get the area
ready for Summer School, as well as the timing of Eid ul-Fitr this
year, we will finish this school year earlier than we had planned.
Instead of taking a three-day holiday for Eid ul-Fitr and then
returning to school...

Last day of school, June 4, 2019

Graduation will be held on:

Saturday, June 8, 2019

*Graduation details will follow in a separate invite.
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